
Minutes of CAEAS Meeting of Thursday, April 26, 2018 12:30-2pm in Treehouse, Library 

Present: VP Magdaleno, Dr. Linda Scheetz, Dr. Sandra Campeanu, Dr. Andrea Boyar, Dr. Penny Prince     

Guests: Professor Liliana Calvet, Director Merrill Parra 

Three main topics were discussed at our meeting. First, we listened to a student appeal 

presented by Merrill Parra. Secondly, we discussed how our Sub-committee is progressing in 

studying the student admissions data. The Sub-committee has received the requested 

documents from Administration, and will now begin to examine the data. We hope to have a 

progress report for the Senate in the fall.   

Lastly, VP Magdaleno gave us more insight into the Math Waiver policy which CUNY Central has 

instituted. Our consensus is that this topic must be part of a broader discussion involving Legal, 

the Registrar, the Undergraduate Studies Committee and other relevant parties at Lehman to 

create a policy approach for informing students and departments how math waivers will be 

handled. Students with waivers due to documented accommodations will, as in the past, be 

able to receive the waivers for their Gen Ed requirement, but the Lehman community 

(departments, advisors, and students) must have a way of knowing which Majors are affected 

by this waiver when there are pre-requisites or required math courses involved. Those courses 

cannot be waived.  

We plan to resume discussions on these topics in the fall, and thank our committee and the 

Senate for their cooperation and interest, this year. 

Respectfully Submitted, Prof. Prince, Chair of CAEA 


